
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 28th February 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’      

 

 

               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Dr 98% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di, Y2M, Y2W 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec P 96% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Kn, Y4H, Y4G, Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec C 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y6D 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Jamil Luca Jakob Aleena Beulah Ellis Ava 
Grayson Elliott Posie Bobby Layton Devon Destiny 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Elisha Oscar Seth Christian Tyler Lola-Rose Dylan Amber 

Shamayah Essa Shalom Connor Jaxon Isobel Amy Ethan 

Important Dates  
 
 

 03.03.25 – Year 6 Trip to London 
 03.03.25 – Secondary allocations shared 
 06.03.25 – World Book Day 
 08.03.25 - International Women’s Day 
 28.03.25 – Midyear Reports 
 31.03.25 – Aspirations Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 
 05.04.25 – Easter Holiday 
 22.04.25 – Term Starts 

 

Year 6 Trip to London 
We have been busy finalising  
plans for Monday’s Y6 trip to  
London. Staff are really  
excited about their busy day which will include 
a guided tour of Westminster Abbey, a visit to 
the Houses of Parliament along with a 
sightseeing tour of Buckingham Palace, the 
London Eye, and Trafalgar Square. 

World Book Day 
Next week we will be celebrating 
World Book Day (6th March).  
 
Information has been shared with  
each year group as Early Years and KS1 
(Nursery – Year 2) and KS2 (year 3-6) are 
focusing on different themes. 
 
Please make sure you have read the 
information for your child’s year group so you 
are clear on our plans for the day. 
 
We are not asking parents to go out and buy 
costumes but to be creative with clothing 
you already have at home. 

Spring 2 
Welcome back  
to the 2nd half of  
the Spring Term.  
I cannot believe  
that we are halfway through the 
school year already! 
 
I hope you all had a good week 
with your children and they are 
looking forward to the next few 
weeks of learning. 

International Mother Languages Day 
Today we have had a brilliant day  
taking part in International Mother  
Languages day. Our children have 
experienced a range of languages  
including French, German, Afrikaans, Latvian, 
Spanish and much more. A huge ‘Thank-You’ to 
Miss Kirk for arranging this exciting day. 

Secondary Allocations Day 
On Monday Parents/Carers of  
Year 6 children will receive an email notification 
informing you of your child’s allocated 
secondary school for September. If you have 
any queries about the place your child has 
been given, please contact Derbyshire County 
Council and not us as we do not have any 
involvement with this process. 
 


